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The following is a Company Announcement by APS Bank plc (or the “Bank”) pursuant to the Capital Markets Rules issued 
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Quote 

APS Bank Management is pleased to present an update on its technology journey, unveiling the innovation, automation 

and enhanced cyber security being rolled out for all our valued stakeholders. Presentations by senior members of the 

Bank’s Technology and eChannels teams will provide insights into the strategic investments aimed at simplifying the 

customer experience and protecting against online crime and other fraud risks. 

The Market Briefing will be held on Thursday, 3 July 2025 at 1400 hours CET, conducted online, livestreamed and with 

interactive Q&A. Registration to the Market Briefing is required using this link: https://www.apsbank.com.mt/investor-

relations/  

Unquote 

 

 

 

Graziella Bray B.A., LL.D, FCG 

Company Secretary 
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